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Flalsey Beshears, Secretary Ron DeSantis, Governor

September 30, 2019

Ms. Marjorie Holladay, Chief Attorney 
The Florida Legislature 
Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 
680 Pepper Building 
111 W. Madison Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400

Re: Certification of Proposed Rule 61C-5.0015, F.A C.

Dear Ms. Holladay.

Pursuant to Section 120 54(3)(e), F S., this is a request for certification of the above rule by the 
Joint Administrative Procedures Committee so it may be filed for adoption with the Department 
of State on October 7, 2019 The Secretary for the Department of Business and Professional 
Regulation has fully reviewed the proposed rule language and signed the Certification 
Statement.

The above referenced rule was originally published in Volume 45, No. 159, August 15, 2019, 
edition of the Florida Administrative Register and has not changed since it was originally 
published.

Please call me at 850.717.1280 with any questions.

Sincerely,

TJ
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Daniela Radneva 
Operations Review Specialist
/dr

I r|
"13

33
m
o

° V O 
C~I ~

c > 1\ ~n . —-

U

n. rr t
CD

LICENSE EFFICIENTLY REGULATE FAIRLY 
WVWV.MYFLORIDALICENSE.COM


